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Dear Friends,  

As we enter our fourth century, we are about to take another step forward in our faith journey 
together. The generosity of FPCY’s previous generations allows us to worship, gather in 
fellowship, and serve others in a debt-free facility. It is now time to for us to leave our legacy for 
future generations. 

We have an opportunity to build a future that will allow us to provide Radical Hospitality in new 
and different ways. The Grounded in Gratitude, Forward in Faith Campaign will provide the 
financial resources necessary for us to upgrade our facilities, improve our efficiency, design and 
implement new space options and enrich our capabilities to worship, serve and grow in faith. This 
will require all of us to give our time, talents and gifts with the same generosity that previous 
generations have shown us. 

We hope that you have been praying for our church and its future with the prayer, “Lord, what 
would You do through me?” As you listen for God’s guidance, we ask each of you to give not  
an equal share, but an equal sacrifice. Sacrifice is a biblical principle that we don’t often think 
about, but we are asking everyone to consider making a “personally significant” gift to the future  
of our church. Not everyone has the same resources or can give the same amount, but everyone 
can give in a personally significant way that really means something to us and impacts how we 
live our lives on a daily basis. 

We have been so blessed as a church – blessed by God and blessed by the faithful folks who 
have gone before us. Now we have the opportunity to be a further blessing to our community and 
future generations through our support and generosity. We are confident that this campaign will 
provide us with the resources necessary to bring our vision for God’s work to life through our 
facility, ministry and mission and to leave a lasting legacy. 

Enclosed you will find a detail brochure outlining the goals and scope of both the annual 
stewardship campaign and the capital campaign, along with answers to Frequently Asked 
Questions and an invitation to our Celebration Brunch on October 28 at 9:30 am. We hope you 
will join with us in an exciting future! 

Thank you for your prayerful support and faithful dedication to FPCY! 
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